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Brixworth Parish Council Planning Committee 

 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION: CANCELLATION OF PLANNING MEETING 

 

The Planning Meeting due to be held on Monday 14th March 2022 starting at 7.30pm 
has been cancelled as it will not be quorate. 

 
 
 

Date of Next Meeting: Monday 4th April 2022. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Mrs Ruth Gasson 
Clerk and RFO to Brixworth Parish Council 
 

Brixworth Parish Council 
Brixworth Community Centre and Library, 

Spratton Road,  
Brixworth. 
NN6 9DS 

  
Telephone 07983 141786 

Emaill:parish.clerk@brixworthparishcouncil.gov.uk   
Web: www.brixworthparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

 
 


